
 

 
  

  
 
 
 
 
 

 

Friday 3rd July 2020 

Dear Parents 

Re: Staffing for Y1 Bubble B next week 

Next week, Mrs Senior will not be in school and so Mrs Chilton will be teaching your child’s 
Y1 bubble from Monday to Thursday. This is because Mrs Senior’s daughter has a planned 
surgery which has been brought forward, and in order for it to go ahead her whole family 
must go into self-isolation for 14 days prior to admission. This is standard procedure for all 
current surgical admissions. 

Both Mrs Senior and I wanted to explain the reason for her absence so that you were not 
worried that it was related to a coronavirus infection. 

Thank you for your understanding in this matter. 

Yours sincerely 

 

Helen Carpenter 
Head teacher 

Scarborough Road, Otley, West Yorkshire LS21 3JS 
Tel: 01943 462349  

Headteacher: Ms H.R. Carpenter  email: info@westgateprimary.co.uk 


